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 For 2022 I issued tax receipts for 51 parishioners, another 18 for visitors/adherents, 

memorial donations and refugee support.  

 There are a number of ways to donate:  1. Open Offerings 2. Regular Weekly Church 

envelopes 3. Automatic Debits (Electronic Plate) 4. Tithe.ly (Link on the church web page).        

5. Irregular Offerings with envelope number and 6. Direct deposit via e-transfer (New 2022) 

 As of 2023 the Diocese of BC is ceasing their Automatic Debit service. This will be 

replaced with a system in conjunction with the United Church of Canada which is currently being 

set up and has Automatic Debits and additionally a function to use Credit Cards. Members 

currently using Automatic Debits have been notified of this change along with their tax receipts 

by email. 

 The year has had many changes and challenges, with some members unfortunately 

deceased, some left and some new members. Some uncomfortable attending with Covid 

restrictions. Donations have been deposited on a monthly basis during the past year as 

obviously not many envelopes and virtually no cash (open donations) were received. This year 

our normal weekly counting procedures will once again be resumed. 

 I wish to take this opportunity to thank Kathy Lambrechts as a member of the counting 

team who has diligently done all the counting since 2019 during Covid and thus verifying my 

figures for the deposit. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Marthin Lambrechts 

Envelope secretary 

Total Donations from: 1 Jan 2022 to: 31 Dec 2022 

  

         2022 Totals 

  

Regular $87,589.75 

PWRDF $290.00 

Flowers $30.00 

Seasonal $652.00 

Building/Maintenance $1,002.21 

Welcome Project $288.00 

Outreach/Mission $30.00 

Refugee $16,576.00 

Music $225.00 

Envelopes $73.00 

Rector Fund $100.00 

Memorial $1,700.00 

Fall Fair $2,274.00 

  

Total $110,829.96 


